The Milner Baptist Storehouse

We continue to receive items for the Milner Baptist Storehouse for individuals and families in need. Everyone is encouraged to bring one or more items for the storehouse in the coming weeks. Copies of the currently needed items are located on the table in the hallway.



Brotherhood breakfast

The Brotherhood breakfast for this month will be held on Saturday, July 15 at 8:00 a.m. in the fellowship hall. All men are invited.

WMU

The WMU meeting for the month of July will be held at 1:00 p.m. on Monday, July 17 in the church fellowship hall. All ladies of the church are invited to attend.



Homecoming

This year we will celebrate Homecoming on Sunday, July 23. Rev. Phillip Young will be our guest preacher. If you have a friend or family member you want invited to Homecoming, please contact the church office with their name and address.

Prime Timers

The Prime Timers (Senior Adults) will have their monthly meeting on Wednesday, June 28 at 12:00 noon. Please sign up if you plan to attend.

Pray for our military personnel!

Please remember to pray for these individuals and for their families.

Lyle Guy	Army	Tim O'Conner	Army
Henry Mullins	Army	Matthew Dyal	Army
Tyler Jones	Navy	Jeffery Moyer	
Tim York	Navy	Kyler Selsor	Marine
Jonathan Buffington	AF	Tyler Cato	Navy
Daniel Fioravanti	Army	Tyler McClain	Army
Jacob Cooper	Army	Melissa Chizek	Army

Also, please remember to pray for the leaders of our nation and other nations and for our military personnel around the world.



Weekly Schedule:

Coffee \Fellowship	9:00 a.m.
Sunday School	10:00 a.m
	10:00 a.m
Morning Worship	
Adult Choir Rehearsal	5:15 p.m.
Evening Worship	6:00 p.m.

Wednesdays

Noon Time Prayer Meeting	12:00 noon
Mid-week Prayer Service	7:00 p.m.
Fellowship Supper	6:00 p.m.

(Second Wednesday each month)

"Steps of Jesus" 6:15 p.m.

(First and Third Wednesdays each month)

Church Conference 7:15 p.m.

(Second Wednesday each month)



Dr. Ken's Pen

Independence Day honors the birthday of the United States of America and the adoption of the Declaration of Independence on July 4, 1776. It's a day of picnics and patriotic parades, a night of concerts and fireworks, and a reason to fly the American flag. It is also a day to give thanks to God for the freedoms we are blessed to have.

We will celebrate "Homecoming" Sunday, July 23. This is always a wonderful time for our dear church. It is a time to receive former members back, have great fellowship, enjoy a delicious meal and remember our heritage. The Reverend Phillip Young, a former pastor will be our guest preacher for the occasion. We look forward to welcoming Phillip, and family as they come from their current ministry at the Holly Springs First Baptist Church. Please invite your family, especially if they are former members, and your friends to share "Homecoming" with us. Larry is preparing great music for the "Homecoming" celebration.

In planning for "Homecoming" there will be many task's to be completed. Find the area you would most like to help with and let the church office know. As always you will bring wonderful and delicious food. I can't wait to enjoy the food and fellowship around the table.

Each year marks another year to praise God for His faithfulness to our congregation. Let us take this "Homecoming" as a time to renew our faithfulness to God and His church. Don't forget to take time to thank God for all those who came us before and made the Milner Baptist Church a church to be proud of.

Remember, God loves you and so do I.

Dr. Ken...

Milner Baptist Church

Mailing address: P.O. Box 100 Milner, GA 30257 Office: 770-358-2954 FAX: 770-358-6096